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This simply strikes me as a "solution" looking for a problem.  It further undermines the 

general rural population's confidence that our planning and government systems 

exist to serve our best interests.  My take is if I own a property with a single wide 

mobile home, 12 X 60, 720 square feet, and I want to replace it with a double wide, 

24 X 60, 1,440 square feet, this will not be permitted.  Heaven forbid I should want to 

construct a site-built home of 2,600 square feet for a nice place to live (and pay the 

taxes that will be assessed). 

 

This is a terrible proposal!!!  Table it and let it die a natural death. 


